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Letter from editor
Prof. Paulo Sávio A. Goes, PhD.

We reached number 7 in the journal Annals 
of the Faculty of Medicine of Olinda. This 

issue brings even more advances in scientific disse-
mination and knowledge production in the medical 
field. Thanks to institutional investments, this journal 
is making great strides toward indexation.
All copies include the Digital Object Identifier, which 
allows our studies to be cited in any database. In 
addition, it enables greater accuracy of bibliographic 
citation and registration in the Creative Commons 
database, which is an important step that will take us 
faster towards internationalization.
From this issue onwards, the submission flows of 
the journal will be computerized, relying on blind 
evaluation by evaluators in the area. Also, a new 
submission layout will be available for manuscripts, 
following the standards of each type of study, namely 
original articles, systematic and narrative literature 
reviews, case reports, experience reports focusing 
on our scope of social responsibility, and reviews.
We have no doubt that the journal Annals of the Fa-
culty of Medicine of Olinda has established itself as 
a reference in the medical field, focusing on huma-
nistic medicine and being committed to the needed 
transformations in society.
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